
NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 

A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the Lookingglass Rural Fire District, County of Douglas, 

State of Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2024 to June 30, 2025, will be held at the 

Lookingglass Grange, 7426 Lookingglass Road, Roseburg, Oregon. The meeting will take place on 

Monday, May 20, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. The purpose of this meeting is to receive the budget message and 

budget document, and to receive comment from the public on the budget. The Budget Committee may 

approve the budget document and the tax rate at this meeting. 

A second public meeting, if necessary, of the Budget Committee of the Lookingglass Rural Fire District, 

to discuss the budget for fiscal year July 1, 2024 to June 30, 2025, will be held at the Lookingglass 

Grange, 7426 Lookingglass Road, Roseburg, Oregon. This additional meeting will take place on Monday, 

June 3, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. if necessary. The Budget Committee may approve the budget document and 

the tax rate at this meeting. Both noticed meetings are public meetings where deliberation of the 

Budget Committee will take place. Any person may appear at the meetings and discuss the proposed 

programs with the Budget committee. 

A copy of the budget document may be inspected or obtained on or after May 15, 2024, on the LRFD 

website or at the Lookingglass Fire Station, 7173 Lookingglass Road, Roseburg, OR between the hours of 

9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. (541) 679-5555 or (541)580-9287 

This notice will also be posted on the L.R.F.D. Website, https://www.lookingglassfire.specialdistrict.org, 

on or before May 10, 2024. 


